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The regular monthly meeting of the Baltimore County Recreation and Parks Board was held on 
Wednesday, October 29, 2008, at 6:00pm in the Hearing Room, 1st Floor of the Jefferson Building, 
Towson, Maryland.  In attendance were Chairman Steve Verch; board members Jim Emerick, David 
Smylie and Mike Weber.  Staff included Bob Barrett, director; Bud Chrismer, deputy director; Marty 
Stoelting, chief of recreation services; Chet Jones, area coordinator for the Northwest Area; John 
Eubank, community supervisor for the Pikesville Recreation Office and Melanie Herrara, intern.  
 
 
This meeting was scheduled to start at 6pm but there was no quorum.  Those in attendance waited 
until 7pm at which time Chairman Steve Verch addressed attendees, including individuals from the 
Pikesville Recreation Council and those looking to form the Greater Pikesville Recreation Council, 
and told them there would be no meeting.  Mr. Verch stated those in attendance were permitted to 
stay and continue their discussion if they would like.  There was no public business discussed and no 
action taken. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa Liupaeter 
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